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The Maths Curriculum 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended the Parents’ Maths Workshop on Friday 15 th 
February. The feedback we received was very positive and we are considering the areas for 
development that were suggested. The new Friezland Mathematics Calculation Policy which was 
discussed, is now accessible on our school website. The policy is in two sections: Part 1- addition 
and subtraction and Part 2- multiplication and division. I am sure this will be a useful resource to 
explain some of the mathematical methods taught at Friezland and also help parents to support their 
child with the maths home learning activities. 
 
Next week, your child (Class 2, 3 & 4) will bring home their login details for Times Tables Rock 
Stars which was also shared at the workshop. This is a secure site which enables the children to 
practise their times table maths skills at home; it is closely linked to the National Curriculum and is a 
fun way to consolidate and extend their learning beyond the classroom. 

Over the past few weeks, the children have been familiarising themselves with the site in school and 
are now able to access it from home. The tool will also be used within school in the same way 
Mathletics is. 
 
To login to Times Table Rock Stars, search for www.ttrockstars.com . You can also download the 
app for free on a tablet.  
 
We hope the children enjoy showing you how the site works and that you can enjoy helping them to 
develop their skills. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr A. McQuillan  
Class 3 teacher / Maths Coordinator 
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